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Heller Applauds FAA Resolution 
Bipartisan Compromise Puts McCarran Employees Back to Work 

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on today’s deal to end the FAA shutdown: 

“I applaud House and Senate leaders for reaching a compromise to end the FAA shutdown and allow Nevadans to go back to work at McCarran Airport.  At a time when so many families are struggling to overcome one of the most distressed economies in the country, this compromise is a welcome development. It is my hope that a long-term solution can be agreed to so we can avoid this situation in the future,” said Senator Heller. 
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